TOWN OF DEERFIELD

BUDGET MEETING NOVEMBER 26, 2013
Bob Riege called the meeting to order at 7:22 p.m.
Korby Holzueter, Treasurer, handed out copies of the Town of Deerfield budget number for 2014 to date.  Korby reviewed the projected expenses and income for 2014.  The budget for 2014 is at $485,061.00.  The board agreed to have the collection of taxes on December 30, 2013 from 5:00-8:00 p.m. and January 28, 2014 from 5:00-8:00 p.m.  Pat Annen made a motion to approve the 2014 budget.  Mike Schlobohm second.  All Yes.  Motion carried.

